
Email Subject: Additional Relief Funding Application ARP Grant   Date Sent: November 8, 2021 

Dear Name,  

The College of Eastern Idaho has received the American Rescue Plan Act (ARP) funding for our current 

students that have been affected by the COVID-19 crisis. Additional Relief funding is now available to 

help students pay for tuition, food, child care, housing, or health care expenses (including mental health 

care).  

The information you provide will remain confidential. Students that are attending the Fall 2021 term, 

enrolled in a minimum of one (1) credit and demonstrate eligibility, can apply for additional relief 

funding.  

If you need additional funding, please complete the form: ARP HEERF III Relief Funding Application 

To review CEI selecting criteria, distribution plan, ARP reporting, additional information or access the 

Relief Funding Application; please view our website: ARP HEERF III Emergency Relief Grant  

 

 Enroll in eRefund (direct deposit), log in to Student Self-Service> Student Finance > Make a 
payment > Log in to the payment portal using your CEI username and password > Electronic 
Refund and follow the prompts. 
 

 If no eRefund account is set up, a paper check will be mailed to the address on file. Make sure 
your mailing address is current. You can update your address by contacting Student Affairs at 
(208)524-3000 ext. 4 or email admissions@cei.edu.  
 

 Watch your CEI email for disbursement details. 

 

For Financial Aid questions please call 208-524-3000 ext. 7 or email financial.aid@cei.edu 

CEI Financial Aid  

 


